
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Information is preliminary and subject to change. 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

August 5, 2024 

 

 

On Thursday, August 1, 2024, the Burlington Police Department held a swearing-in and 

promotions ceremony. We are excited to share we have formally added ten new employees to 

our department. The event recognized new employees who have joined the BPD since our last 

ceremony in February, lateral police officers, our new police recruits who will be starting the 

academy, and an employee who has been promoted. 

 

The four professional employees who recently joined our team include our Crisis, Assessment, 

Response, Engagement Services (CARES) Supervisor and three Emergency Communications 

Specialists. The professional promotion belonged to a former Community Support Liaison, who 

now acts as our Community Support Supervisor. We swore in one of our two lateral police 

officers, along with our four new police recruits — these probationary police officers have 

started the Vermont Police Academy and are set to graduate this December. Additional 

acknowledgments went to our Summer 2024 Beach & Park Patrol Officers. 

 

The recording of the August 2024 Swearing-In and Promotions Ceremony is available on Town 

Meeting TV at cctv.org. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLljLFn4BZd2PcnxNXWtdXoeWWxcZC7ocO
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLljLFn4BZd2PcnxNXWtdXoeWWxcZC7ocO

